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Iowa Electric Light and Power Company 
January 22, 1988 

NG-88-0162 

Dr. Thomas Murley, Director 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Attn: Document Control Desk 
Washington, DC 20555

Subject: Duane Arnold Unay Center 
Docket No: 0-33 
Op. License No: DPR-49 
Integrated Plan Schedule B Change: Plant 
Process Computer Upgrade 

Reference: 1) Letter, W. Rothert to Dr. T. Murley, 
"Semiannual Report for the Plan for the 
Integrated Scheduling of Plant 
Modifications for the DAEC", NG-87-3705 
November 3, 1987 

File: A-278, A-107a, A-370

Dear Dr. Murley: 

This letter provides the NRC with written notification of a change 
in Schedule B, as required by Section V.B of the "Plan for the Integrated 
Scheduling of Plant Modifications for the Duane Arnold Energy Center" 
(Integrated Plan). Initial notification of this schedule change was 
provided on December 31, 1987, to our Resident Inspector, Mr. Joel Wiebe.  
Your staff was advised orally on January 4, 1988, the first business day 
thereafter.  

We have determined that the completion date for the "Upgrade Plant 
Process Computer (PPC)" commitment, listed as a Schedule B Iowa Electric 
Light and Power (IELP) Initiative Item, must be changed. Activities 
associated with the upgrade are essentially complete but difficulties 
associated with final software checkout and verification prevented closeout 
of this item. The completion date for "Upgrade Plant Process Computer" 
therefore must be changed from January 1, 1988 to February 29, 1988.
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This schedule change will be incorporated into our next 

semi-annual update of the Integrated Plan schedules. Should you have any 

questions please feel free to contact our office.  

Very truly yours, 

illiam C. Rother 
Manager, Nuclear Division 

WCR/EFB/pjv* 

cc: E. Borton 
L. Liu 
L. Root 
R. McGaughy 
B. Gilbert (NRC-NRR) 
A. Bert Davis (Region III) 
NRC Resident Office 
Commitment Control 830305


